Hi boys and girls,
Mr.Hannan here. I hope you are all keeping safe and well at home and that you are helping your parents and siblings. As I'm sure your parents have told you, we all need to help and look out for each other. It looks like we will be out of school for a little while longer. We are living through history at the moment, like the people long ago that we have learned about. Things will get better soon but it is important that we try to do the best we can by helping others and helping ourselves.
I know I have given you work to do over the past few weeks and I'm sure that you have tried your best with it, all you have to do is make your best effort, that is always good enough. Try not to get worried or anxious if you find some things difficult, always ask for help at home if you need it. The most important work that you can do is reading, read as much as you can for fun and enjoyment.
Don't forget to play lots of games, watch family movies, and have fun in the garden every time the weather is good. Those things are far more important right now! I will set more work for you next week - check back here. Ms Carragher will also send out regular messages. But remember, do not worry or get upset if the work is too hard. Just do what you can. Be kind to each other and help at home!

I look forward to seeing you all again soon,
Mr.Hannan
